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The Dead Sea Scrolls are coming to Seattle
devblogs.microsoft.com/oldnewthing/20051216-10

Raymond Chen

Coming to the Pacific Science Center in September 2006 the Dead Sea Scrolls, “considered by

many experts to be the most significant archaeological find of the twentieth century”. Tickets

went on sale yesterday. Volunteer opportunities also available.
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